
 

 

Dear Rob, 

 
Re: Land to rear of 28 Argyle Square London WC1H 8AP  
 
I am responding to the above application on behalf of the Friends of Argyle Square. We have no 
problem with either the proposed use or height, but we are very disappointed with the poor design of 
the scheme, and this is reinforced by the inadequate drawings. 
 
This site is situated in an attractive part of the Bloomsbury Conservation Area, and it really deserves 
something that has been given some thought, and might make a positive contribution to Argyle Walk. 
This proposal is devoid of any care, being mean spirited both spatially and in terms of detailed 
design.  
 
We ask you to urge the applicant to try again, do more than the absolute minimum, and they may find 
it more rewarding in every sense. 
 

 
Kind Regards, 
 

 

 
Bill Reed. 
 

  
Rob Tulloch 
Planning Officer 
Development management (East Area) 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 

Tel.: 020 7974 2516 
Fax: 020 7974 1975 
www.camden.gov.uk 
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